
Santa Fe County Public Meetings to Amend Chapter 11 of 
the Sustainable Land Development Code (SLDC) to Include 

Regulations for Mining and Resource Extraction 

 

Santa Fe County invites the public to participate in public meetings and to provide comment on 
proposed amendments to Chapter 11 of the Sustainable Land Development Code (SLDC). Chapter 11 of 
the SLDC establishes regulations for Developments of County Wide Impact. The proposed amendments 
include new regulations for mining and resource extraction and enhanced protections for environmental 
resources and public health and safety. Public meetings will be held at the following times and locations:  

Tuesday, January 22—5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.   Monday, January 28—5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Edgewood Fire Station     Turquoise Trail Elementary School 
1 Municipal Way, Edgewood, NM   13 San Marcos Loop, Santa Fe, NM  
 
Thursday, January 24—5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Thursday, January 31—5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Nancy Rodriguez Community Center   Nambe Community Center 
1 Prairie Dog Loop, Santa Fe, NM   180 A SR 503, Nambe, NM 

The public may submit comments on the proposed amendments to Jacob Stock (505) 995-2737 
jlstock@santafecountynm.gov through February 9th for consideration in the final draft.  

For more information or a copy of the proposed amendments to Chapter 11 of the SLDC, please contact 
Jacob Stock or visit the Santa Fe County SLDC webpage at: 

https://www.santafecountynm.gov/sldc 
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